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VISUAL ARTS VISIT

Last week, our Year 12 Visual Arts students had a special visit from Madison Georgey.

Madison is a graduate of the College who is studying at the Whitehouse School of Design.
Madison shared her portfolio with the students and shared her experience in her studies. They
were able to ask questions and hear first-hand advice on how to excel in the subject.

Thank you for your time Madison.
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